
   

 

December - 2015 - Headliners 

 

 

Colorado Happenings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you Frank and Jerri Strand for promoting TFGKs at the Trick or Treat Street 
event in Castle Rock, Colorado.  Both kids and parents were excited to pick out a 
car.  They brought just over 1000 cars and stated, “We gave the last one away 10 
minutes before the event was over!” They are now gearing up for the Polar 
Express in December. 

 

 

A precious child from Kenya enjoying a TFGK car.  

Are you smiling? I am!  

THANK YOU  

to all our dedicated Smilemakers. 



 

 

 

 

News from Global Dental Volunteers in the Himalayas: 

Dr. Liliane Brantes writes that the cars provided a lot of fun, not just for 

the children, but for all the volunteers who filled their pockets and 

backpacks with them. The joy of giving the cars was contagious.  

 

 

 

  



 

  

Click here to check out these Smilemaker 'Elves' hard at work!  

 

 

 

Boost TFGKs Donation when Holiday Shopping! 

 

The more we use Amazon Smile (see link below), 

the more children we reach.  

Please share with family and friends as well.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

http://www.vvdailypress.com/article/20151123/NEWS/151129891/13046/NEWS
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/r.html?C=2RT89XGDF11GQ&R=QKQK4KOJF1LY&T=C&U=http://smile.amazon.com/ch/27-3976894?ref_%3Dpe_732550_155792560&A=815DEAW1NQJZVU29QAOJXH2UEI8A&H=ALNCP3WOFDTAVPLRGD2OUG7YJKUA&ref_=pe_732550_155792560

